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23 April 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carer,  

Year 13 Leavers’ Day – Friday 10 May 2024 

 

As you are aware, Friday May 10 is your Leavers’ Day Event. We are looking forward to a fun day with 
you, having a chance to revisit your highlights and favourite moments at the Weald and to share your 
excitement about your future plans. Thanks in advance to the Prefect Team who have helped to 
organise events and activities to mark this final day. 
 

The programme for Year 13 will be: - 
 

Periods 1 & 2           Lessons as normal 
10.50am – 11.10am  Break 

11.10am – 12.00pm  Leavers’ Assembly in the Sixth Form Centre - led by the Prefect Team 

12.00pm – 2.00pm  Activities on the field – giant inflatables, photos and ice cream van. 
 

You have the opportunity to arrive in the morning in fancy dress costumes, and we look forward to 
seeing your imaginative themes!  Please note that costumes should not contain offensive logos or 
illustrations and students should not use body paints as these can stain the inflatable equipment. I 
should also point out that any inappropriate behaviour will result in students being asked to leave the 
site. Our usual rules around having alcohol on site will also apply.  The activities will finish at 2.00pm 
and at that point students will be free to make their way home. 
 

Study Leave 

Study Leave begins on Friday17 May and there will be no timetabled lessons from this point. 
Please can I remind Year 13 students that they must sign in and out on each occasion that they arrive 
or leave the site, in order that we have an accurate record of who is in school at any given time in case 
of fire. 
 

Home study 

All Year 13 students are now eligible for Home Study.  We continue to expect all students to attend 
Monday assembly and Thursday form time up until study leave begins as this is when important 
messages are given and students have contact with their tutors.  Students must also attend all 
timetabled lessons including Supervised Study, Progress Coaching (if they have it).  
Other than this, students may leave the site to study at home.  With just a month left until the real 
exams begin, I hope that all students will use this time to study in the way that they find most 
effective.  We wish you all the very best in your final weeks of Year 13 study! 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Ms T Day 
Head of Sixth Form/Assistant Headteacher 
 


